
 

Our Valued Guests:  

We are excited to announce that Broadway Cafe will be reopening for 

dine in and take out service on Monday June 8th! At this time, we will be 

open 8AM-3PM daily and serving all your favorite breakfast and lunch 

options, as well as our famous milkshakes. In accordance with the 

Government of Saskatchewan’s Regulations, we will be operating at 50% 

capacity, so seating will be very limited—because of this we highly 

recommend making reservations, or you may consider ordering your 

favorite meals for take-out! If you would like to make a reservation 

before service resumes Monday June 8th, you may contact us on our 

website here: https://broadwaycafesaskatoon.ca/contact.php or by 

sending an email to info@broadwaycafesaskatoon.ca After Monday 

June 8th, please call us at 306-652-8244 between 8AM and 3PM to make 

a reservation. 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

We’ve missed you! 

Please note: We will be implementing a time limit on tables. Parties of 5 

or more may have to be split into smaller groups due to space 

restrictions. In order to keep our guests and staff safe we ask that guests 

wear a mask upon entering and leaving, and while moving about the 

restaurant. Masks will be available for purchase if you do not have one 

of your own. We thank you for your co-operation.  
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